
 

NOTICE 
Councillors are summoned to attend the  

 Meeting of Little Birch Parish Council to be held at 6.30pm on  
Wednesday 2nd March 2022 at Little Birch Village Hall 

 
Members of the public are warmly invited to attend. 

 

Agenda 
The meeting will start with 10 minutes put aside to take any comments from members of the Public.  Then 
to follow: 

1.   To accept apologies for absence. 
2.  To receive Declarations of Interest 
3.  To accept reports from:- 
3.1 Ward councillors report (Toni Fagan) 
3.2.   Balfour Beatty – Locality steward report (James Howell), verge cutting this summer. 
3.3 Police update  
3.4 Report from footpaths officer;  
4.   Acceptance of Minutes of the last meeting (February 2022) 
5. Action Points from last meeting – all included on the agenda. 
6. Agreeing to the Code of Conduct. 
7. Clerks and Councillors resignations. 
8.  Planning Matters:  
8.1 To consider applications to be determined by Herefordshire Council as listed below or 
 on the Planning website prior to the meeting: –  
 TBC 
8.2 Planning decisions Made:- None. 
8.3 Local Plan update discussion.  
9.  Lengthsman – update, identification of work. Decision on signing up for the lengthsman 
  scheme for 2022 to 2023.  
10.  Finance – including: 
I     Balance (at 27.12.21 HSBC Current Account £6,312.16)  
Ii    Payments to be agreed : TBC 
Iii Receipts – TBC 
Iv Requests for financial aid –  None 
11. Queens Jubilee/Queens Green Canopy 
12. Reports from any meetings or training attended:  
13.       Broadband: presentation from Fastershire to follow this meeting. 
14.  To Receive Agenda Items for the next PC meeting (no discussion)   
15.       To Note date of next scheduled Parish Council meeting Wednesday 6th April 2022.  
 
Dates of Future Meetings for 2022 

 Wednesday April 6th  7.30pm 

Annual Meeting Wednesday May 4th  7.00pm 

 Wednesday June 1st  7.30pm 

 Wednesday July 6th  7.30pm 

 Wednesday September 7th  7.30pm 
 

Wednesday October 5th  7.30pm 
 

Wednesday November 2nd  7.30pm 

 Wednesday December 7th   7.30pm 

 
 
Mrs Sophie Glover, Clerk and RFO for 
Little Birch Parish Council 
C/o   lbpcclerk@outlook.co.uk 
24th February 2022 
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